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The April meeting of the Heidelberg Township Planning Commission was called to order by 
Chairman Larry Rohrbaugh at 7:00P.M. on Wednesday, April 13, 2022.  Members present 
were Larry Rohrbaugh, Travis Laughman, Andrew Warehime, Phil Marks and Judy Tessem.   
 
Ed Strasbaugh and Doug Brodbecker were also present. 
 
The minutes were approved as read. 
 
The Commissioners reviewed the Statement of Financial Interest form from the State Ethics 
Commission, and raised the question of whether it applies to Planning Commissioners 
because the Planning Commission is a purely advisory board.  According to section C on the 
first page of the form, members of purely advisory boards are excluded.  The 
Commissioners consulted Tim Hansen who stated that the form is optional for Planning 
Commissioners. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:40 P.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Judy Tessem 
 




